
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   TCS/GEN/138/2025-26                                                                                                                03-03-2025                                                                                                                                  

                                                    C I R C U LA R  
    VALUE OF THE MONTH: PERSEVERANCE مثابرة 

Subject: Remote Learning for KG1 & KG2 on Fridays During Ramadan 

 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai! 

 

As it is holy month of Ramadan, we would like to inform you regarding the learning schedule for 

KG1 and KG2 students. 

Remote learning (online) classes will be conducted for KG1 and KG2 students on Fridays during 

the month of Ramadan. This applies for both morning and afternoon shift students.  

The school will be closed for KG students from March 13, 2025 onwards. 

We appreciate your support and cooperation in ensuring a smooth online learning during this period. 

Wishing you and your family a blessed Ramadan. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Muhammad Ali 

PRINCIPAL 
 

                                                                                   

 


